
 

 

 

Parents’ Evening  

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening was a success with teachers 

sharing useful information about each child’s  

attainment , progress and behaviour for 

learning . If you weren't able to meet with your 

child’s teacher please arrange to see him/her as 

soon as possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 As a school , we will be celebrating World Book Day  

next Wednesday with many planned activities . The 

highlight will be our costume competition themed 

‘Come as a Book' .  

Children could dress up as a book , a character or 

even the setting from the book. They must bring 

the book to school with them.  There will be 

keystage assemblies where the children will parade 

their outfits and prizes will be given out for the 

best and most original costumes. 

 

 

 

Spring Newsletter 4 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Unbelievably , we have completed half of the 

school year already ! With the first half be-

hind us, we can look forward to an even more 

exciting and productive second half. Thanks 

for your partnership as we work together to 

raise standards and give your child/ren a 

broad and balanced provision that stimulates 

excellence. 

 

NURSE DROP-IN  

Friday March 23rd 

9-11am  

The school nurse is coming in 

for a parent drop-in  session at 

9am  on Friday  23rd March. 

If parents want to ask questions 

in advance, they can send them 

in to the office in an envelope 

addressed to  the school nurse.  

22-27 February - Book Fair  

World Book Day Vouchers can 

be used to help pay for 
the cost of any book 
priced £2.99 or more. 

  WORLD 

BOOK DAY  

Wed. 28th Feb 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Relentless Drive For Excellence and Equality 

 

Nursery  -  Arthur, Meghan 

Reception -  Alexis 

Reception B - Jules-Elliot 

Year 1– Elric 

         1B— David 

Year 2 - Roy 

         2B–  Valerien 

Year 3-  Ramaine 

         3B–  Margaux 

Year 4– Dolly  

         4B–  June 

Year 5 - Erinn 

         5B— Alexandre 

Year 6— Sophia 

 

 

Important  Dates to Remember :  

 

Year 2 Bilingual-  Florence Nightingale 
 Museum  Feb 26th  

 Spring Term ends: Thursday 29th March  

Easter Holiday : Fri 30th March—Fri 13th 
April 

SUMMER TERM 2018 

INSET DAY: Monday 16th April – school closed to 
children 

Children return to school on Tuesday 17th April at 
the usual time 

MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY: Monday 7th May – school 
closed 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY: Monday 28th May (bank holi-
day) to Friday 1st June  

 
INSET DAY: Monday 4th June – school closed to chil-
dren 

 
Children return to school on Tuesday 5th June at the 
usual time 

The last day of term is Friday 20th July  

SUMMER HOLIDAY begins on Monday 23rd July 

2018 

     Class Trips  

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Hat Parade 

 Wednesday 28th 
March  10am  

Every child to make a hat 
at home to wear at the pa-

rade. Hats must be in 
school on Monday 26th 

March.  


